Post Retirement Benefit Committee
Bell Canada - Clerical and Associated

CLC / CTC

Sisters and Brothers,

The Post Retirement Benefit Committee has continued to work toward a resolution for
our members in Ontario and Quebec.

Based on the number of potential participants in a group insurance plan in the clerical
bargaining unit, at this time, there is no insurance company that is willing to insure our
members.

We will continue to have dialogue with the Company and insurance companies to see if
we can have assurance that you will be able to obtain coverage.

The Committee will continue their work into January as we continue to review
alternatives and options available for our members.

Updates will be available through your local and on the Ontario Region website at
http://www.cep.ca as well as the Quebec Region website at www.scepquebec.qc.ca.

In solidarity,

Karen Abel-Kay - Committee Member (Ontario)

John O'Dell - National Representative (Ontario)
Jean-Stéphane Mayer - Committee Member (Quebec)

Olivier Carriére - National Representative (Quebec)
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